
 
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

Dear Valuable Stakeholders and Customers 

 

Please note that due to the Festive Season 

Holidays, ALL PSiRA Offices will close for 

business at 11:00 on Wednesday, 23 

December 2020.  

 

Business will resume on Monday, 04 January 

2021. 

 

PSiRA wishes you and your families a blessed 

Merry Christmas and a Prosperous New Year. 

  

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

PSiRA Management. 


